
 

 

 

 

  

June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Year 10 Information Evening 

 
I would like to remind you that the Year 10 Information Evening will be held on Thursday 15 
June at 6.30pm, however, there has been an amendment to the evening. 
 
Due to refurbishments in the school hall, for health and safety reasons, we will no longer be 
able to hold this event in the planned venue, and so, Information Evening will now take 
place ‘virtually.’ 
 
Parents / carers will receive a link via email on Thursday, at approx. 5pm, which will allow 
you to join and access the presentation. 
 
The purpose of the evening is to keep you informed of the work your child will be doing 
throughout Years 10 and 11. We shall be giving you advice on how we feel you can help 
and support your son/daughter with their learning and wellbeing as well as explaining the 
new GCSE courses and how they will be assessed. 
 
The support of parents and your role in ‘Team St Michael’s’ is absolutely crucial in helping 
our young people to flourish and continue to grow in body, mind and spirit. An important 
part of the evening is therefore to cement the partnership between parents and school, and 
to share with you our expectations and some of the ways in which we rely on your 
continued support in the wider aspects of school life.  
 
This evening is intended for parents / carers and is expected to last for approximately one 
hour. Pupils are welcome to watch should they wish. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend this event ‘virtually’ with us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs J Jenks 
Headteacher 
 

 


